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DATE:  March 24, 2015  
 
TIME:   7:30 pm   
 
PLACE:  Montgomery County Recreation Center  
 
ATTENDEES:  

Bill Hammond   (Vice President)  Linda Bea   (Secretary)    
Maury Potosky  (Board)   Max Bronstein  (Board) 
Frank Corrigan   (Board)   Rita Vaught   (Board) 
  

ABSENT:  
Nancy Bechtol   (President)  John Bogasky   (Treasurer)  
Chris Swan    (Board)   Elliot Chabot   (Board)  
Harry Klapper   (Board)   Lilla Hammond   (Board)   
  

 
Old Business 
 
Minutes 
The minutes from February 2015 were accepted as prepared.  
 
Membership  
Linda reported on membership.  We have 281 members for the 2014-15 year.   
 
 
New Business 
 
Summer Entertainment Series  
We will wait until next month to assign volunteers.  
 
Yard Sale  
The yard sale will be held on May 30.  The rain date will be June 6.  There will be a ‘save the date’ note in The Bugle.  
We have enough signs.  
 
The Bugle  
Chris is working on The Bugle.   Articles will include the yard sale and summer series.  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
The report was accepted as prepared.  
 
BPRA 
Lilla will attend their meeting to discuss the July 4th activities and try to get volunteers.   
 
There will be a 5K race as a fundraiser for the swim team on Memorial Day weekend.  The race will go through the 
north end of the neighborhood.   
  
Website 
There was a proposal to change providers on our website.  A motion was made, seconded and passed to make the 
change.   
 
Meetings  
Independent Transit Authority.  The County Executive said he will resubmit the position in June unless others come up 
with a better idea.   
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Max and others are meeting on the bus rapid transit and other transportation issues.  The proposal is for rapid transit 
on Rockville Pike, Route 29 and Veirs Mill Road.  There will probably be a dedicated lane for the buses.  There are 
many questions still pending on this issue.  Max is on the transportation committee of the MCCF.  
 
Max and Frank met with the Parks Department to discuss the water levels in the Rippling Brook stream.  The Parks 
Department wants to leave the water levels as they are, citing that the area is a wetland and should be left alone.   
 
 Next Meeting  
The next meeting will be held on April 28, 2015, in the large conference room at the Rec Center.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.    
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